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392/24  VERGE CUTTING – AND VEGETATION MANAGEMENT 

 
The Committee considered a proposal from the Head of Parks and Estates on 
future arrangements for verge-cutting.  The shortcomings in verge-cutting 
over the past year had attracted public criticism. 
 
Disappointingly there had been a poor response from potential contractors. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Acreman, and seconded by Councillor Sandall, 
and 
 
RECOMMENDED unanimously that the contract be awarded to Oxford Direct 
Services, a subsidiary company owned by Oxford City Council, based on their 
quotation DQTE-1701 dated 12 November 2024 
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